
l have enjoyed contributing and guiding the lnternational Carnival for the last three years and next year’s 2019 lnternational 
Carnival will be my fourth and final year as Carnival Convenor. Helping the P&F and Villanova College grow our social and 
financial position has been very rewarding and l am now looking for my successor to continue this role.

When l started as Carnival Convenor l had no past fete experience whatsoever in any form. Seriously, l was a total novice. My 
ability to serve in the Carnival Convenor position is entirely thanks to the tremendous stall convenors and committee around me. 
Being the Carnival Convenor is not a one-person show, but the collation of the significant experience and knowledge of the 
team. The Carnival Convenor gives a central point of connection for the team and supports the team to do their best.

l am keen to show a new 2020 Carnival Convenor the process, and now is the right time to find a successor. As the future 
Carnival Convenor you will benefit from the opportunity to observe the 2019 Carnival activities, thus giving you the experience 
foundation for the 2020 carnival. This is a great opportunity to work with a fantastic team and contribute significantly to 
Villanova College. Please contact me if you are interested.

Once again, a huge thank you to everyone involved in the Carnival.
Yours faithfully, 

Cameron Clelland
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